REF ID:A64377

Barisls

;. A A. Albert
¥cknrt Beil
iversity of Chicago
Chicago 37, Iliimols
feay Dr. Albert:

™hank you for the information contained in your
letter of 30 June 1954.

In reforence to your proposed visit to Cheltenbam
around September 20, I believe i1 ean be aymanged for
you. Bince I ax lsaving for Eugland in a few days, I
will make the necegssry arxapgerents upon my yetun.
You will hear from me sgain on this matter eerly in
August..

' Binceroly,

RITITAM ». FRIEDMAN
Bxeacutive Secretary
A Scientifie Advisory Boerd

e

ct
A/G
8/ASST (Mr. Friedmen) ._ ‘

M/R: Confirming arrangements for proposed
visit to Cheltenham by Dr. Albert.
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